
From: John Jay 

Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 3:58 PM 

To: John Jay 

Subject: FW: In Support of the Playground, 500 Robinson Rd 

 

From: Portia, LITE  

Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 3:16 PM 

To: John Jay <jjay@cityofsebastopol.org> 

Subject: In Support of the Playground, 500 Robinson Rd 

 

Hi John! 

I wanted to let the Planning Commission know that I am thrilled by the proposed Playground Cafe and Kitchen! 

I live at Two Acre Wood Co-Housing just one block south from St. Stephens and walk the site regularly. I think this 

is a very good use of the space and look forward to having more community in the neighborhood. 

Thanks 

Portia Sinnott 


